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Lars Jønstrup Dollerup new CFO of Copenhagen Airports A/S 

 
 
Stock Exchange Announcement number 10/2012 
Copenhagen, 9 October 
 
 
 
Lars Jønstrup Dollerup has been appointed new Chief Financial Officer of Copenhagen Airports 
A/S (CPH). He takes up his new position with immediate effect.  
 
Lars Jønstrup Dollerup is a state-authorised public accountant. He has been with CPH for more 
than six years, holding various management positions in the CPH Finance Department, most 
recently as finance manager. He is 38 years old and married with two children. Before joining CPH, 
Lars Jønstrup Dollerup worked for Arthur Andersen, Deloitte and ISS. 
 
"I am pleased to welcome Lars Jønstrup Dollerup as a member of our management team and new 
CFO. We have had a strong and primarily external field of applicants, with Lars proving to be the 
best candidate for the job.  He has in-depth knowledge of our organisation and excellent innovation 
skills," said Thomas Woldbye, CEO of CPH. 
 
"The course has been charted in our World Class Hub strategy, which I've contributed to 
developing. I now look forward to playing a key role in the realisation of the strategy," said Lars 
Jønstrup Dollerup.  
 
Lars Jønstrup Dollerup replaces Per Madsen who left CPH at the end of July to become CFO of 
Scandlines A/S. 
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